NOTICE OF BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING
BELLALAGO EDUCATIONAL FACILITIES BENEFIT DISTRICT

The Board of Supervisors (the “Board”) of Bellalago Educational Facilities Benefit District (the
“District”), a dependent special district of Osceola County, Florida, will conduct a District meeting
on May 21, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. at Bellalago Academy, 3651 Pleasant Hill Road, Kissimmee,
Florida 34746. The Board will meet for general District purposes, including the adoption of a
tentative budget for the District's fiscal year commencing October 1, 2024. Additional information
is available from the District Manager at (407) 870-4909. In the event any person decides to appeal
any decision by the Board with respect to any matter considered at the meeting, a record of the
proceedings will be needed and for that purpose, such person may need to ensure that a verbatim
record of the meeting is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence on which the
appeal is to be based (Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes). Any person requiring special
accommodations at this meeting because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the
District Manager at (407) 870-49009 at least five calendar days prior to the meeting.



